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T R A N S L A T I O N 

Letterhead of MMG Bank 
 
 
 

Panama, December 29, 2023 
MMG-SBP-024-2023 
 

 
 

Mr. Amauri A. Castillo 
Superintendent  
Superintendency of Banks of Panama 
 
Subject: Notification of Stolen Checks 
 
Dear Mr. Castillo, 
 
We would like to request you to stop payment on the checkbook detailed as follows, which has been 
reported as stolen: 
 
Client:  IVERCISCO PROPERTIES S.A. 
Account Number: 13000000004826 
Account Closing Date: April 20, 2021 
Checkbook Number: 000501 to 000525 
 
In this regard, it is important to inform you that, although this account was closed in April 2021, we 
have been receiving checks drawn by the entity through the clearinghouse for the past few days. 
The check numbers used are: 000501, 000511, 000522, 000524, 000525. 
 
We kindly request that you consider the foregoing and urgently proceed with notifying all banks in 
the market.  
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
(Signed)       
Natibeth Kennion 
Legal and Compliance VP 


